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Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

Absences 
We need your help! 

With the high number of absences recently, 
we are looking for ways to streamline 

processes. 
 

 In order to help make things more efficent 
for our office, we are asking for you to use 

the Absence Report found on the 
Westwood website under  

 
“Quick Links” at: Westwood Elementary. 

 
Thanks in advance for  

your help with this! 
 

 

Winter Safety Reminders 

 

This month staff and students have 

been adjusting to the cold weather. 

Please be sure to ensure your children 

are dressed for the weather, we are 

enjoying outside play! 

 

Also, in order to help keep everyone 

safe, students are asked to play with 

the snow, and to keep it on the ground!  

We encourage snow angels and snowmen, 

but need to refrain from snowballs        

 

Enjoy the wintery weather! 

 

 

The Douglas College Spring Break Camps for children and youth aged 6-14 open for 
registration starting February 10th at 12pm. 

  
Get ready to sign up your kids for some awesome programs that are running weekdays 
March 17th-28th. Whether your child is into sports, coding, art, writing, or leadership, our 
programs are designed so your kids have fun learning new skills while making friends.. 
Keep your kids active, engaged, well-fed, and having a ton of fun this spring break! 
 
To review Spring Break Camp offerings and to register after Feb. 10 at 12pm, you can use 
this link which provides information on the activities and their locations, as well as the 
dates and times for each session. If you have any questions, please contact us at 604-527-
5680 or youthcamps@douglascollege.ca.  

  

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/westwood/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.douglascollege.ca/programs-courses/continuing-education/sports-institute/youth-camps-and-programs/spring-break-camps
mailto:youthcamps@douglascollege.ca


Calendar Dates 

• February 11 – PAC Hot Lunch – Panago 

• February 11 – PAC Meeting  

• February 17 – Family Day – School not in Session  

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
• Our next PAC meeting is February 11th  at 7pm in the library and via MS Teams  

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 
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